I OFFICE OF THE PRIME CABINET SECRETARY,
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AND DIASPORA AFFAIRS

33, i
REPUBLIC OF KENYA

NOTICE FOR SUBMISSION OF COMMENTS AND VIEWS ON

THE KENYA FOREIGN POLICY DOCUMENT

The Kenya Foreign Policy document has been made available on our official website to
invite public participation and stakeholder engagement. We encourage all interested par-
ties to review the draft and provide their valuable feedback. This collaborative approach
aims to ensure that the policy reflects the diverse perspectives and interests of our nation,
ultimately enhancing the quality and effectiveness of the final document.

We look forward to your input to strengthen Kenya's foreign policy document. Please visit
our official website: www.mfa.go.ke.

This is also to invite you to a Public Stakeholders Validation Forum of the Foreign Policy

document on 18" November 2024 at KICC at 10.00 a.m.
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